L et's to hlp

Ella Flagg Young School meant a great deal to all of us when we were there. So we asked what
we could do to "give back" to the school. Their response was that they would like us to help
rehabilitate the auditorium. What a great idea! The auditorium was beautiful. As you can see
from the pictures, it still looks the same today! (Perhaps the seats are the same ones that we
used?) Think of the wonderful memories we made there -- the assemblies, the programs, the
choirs, the fashion shows, the drum corps and much more. Wouldn't it be great to help today's
students have those same memories?

We cannot do it all ourselves (unless some of you arereally generous). Just to paint the auditorium
will cost over $40,000 -- clearly not something in the Chicago Public School budget. But, we would
like to get a fund started that might attract companies or foundations that could help. We are also
approaching them too. (If you have ideas for places that might be interested in helping, let us
know.)

Won't you help contribute something to the cost of saving OUR auditorium? All contributions
would be tax deductible. If you want to participate, make your check out to Ella Flagg Young
School and send it to Vicki Sauter (856 Somerton Ridge Dr., Creve Coeur, MO 63141) or Melanie
Loss Whapham (138 Church St, Marlborough, MA 01752-2929).

7 Let's help!




